
 

 

  

 

 

 

June 11, 2021 

 

 

 

Re:  DG 20-013, Gas Assistance Program 

Consideration of Program Design Changes 

Scheduling June 22, 2021 Technical Session 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On June 9, 2021, Commission Staff (Staff), with the parties’ assent, filed a letter requesting the 

Commission to schedule a technical session on June 22, 2021, at 2:00 p.m., to be conducted by 

Webex.  Staff requested the technical session pursuant to Order No. 26,397 (August 27, 2020), which 

requires Staff and the parties to make a further recommendation to the Commission by September 25, 

2021 if certain circumstances arise. Id. at 8. 

  

Accordingly, the Commission has scheduled a remote technical session to be held by Webex on 

Tuesday, June 22, 2021, at 2:00 p.m.  Staff shall file a report with the Commission following the June 

22 technical session. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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